
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
In the light of current events swimming will not be taking place for the rest of the term. 
 
If the school is still open next week then all clubs will be cancelled in response to advice to 
reduce non essential contact and gatherings. 
 
We are expecting an announcement from the Secretary of State for Education at 5pm but 
wanted to reassure you that we have plans in place for continuation of learning in the event 
that we are forced to close for any period of time.  
 
As the bulk of our learning provision will move online, please inform us if you would struggle 
to access online materials.  Hard copy resources will be available.  Please refer to the more 
detailed information that you will receive over the next couple of days which will explain the 
specific arrangements for each class.  We will also share contact facilities for parents over 
the closure period.  We understand that this is a very uncertain time for everyone and will 
endeavour to do all we can to support you and your children over the coming weeks. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Suzanne Connolly 

Headteacher 

 


